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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR 

 

Reference is made to the announcement dated 27 June 2013 jointly made by Paliburg Holdings Limited 

(the “Company”), Century City International Holdings Limited and Regal Hotels International Holdings 

Limited and the announcements of the Company dated 19 July 2013 and 9 August 2013 (the 

“Announcements”) in relation to, among others, the Chengdu Transaction (as defined in the 

Announcements).  Capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meaning as those defined in the 

Announcements, unless stated otherwise. 

 

As disclosed in the Announcements, a circular relating to the Chengdu Transaction was expected to be 

despatched by the Company to its shareholders for information purposes on or before 16 August 2013.  

As additional time is required to finalise the contents of the circular, the Company expects that the date of 

despatch of the circular will be postponed to a date falling on or before 23 August 2013. 
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